
AN APPLICATION FOR A BEER LICENSE HAS BEEN SUBMITTED BY 
RENITA CANTRELL FOR ON-PREMISES CONSUMPTION.  

THE BUSINESS WILL OPERATE UNDER THE NAME OF “OAK HILL MILL”. 
THIS BUSINESS WILL BE LOCATED AT 6602 HWY 89, PALMERSVILLE,TN 
OUTSIDE THE CITY LIMITS OF PALMERSVILLE, TENNESSEE.

THE WEAKLEY COUNTY BEER BOARD WILL MEET ON JUNE 30TH,  2020 
AT 4:15 P.M. IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION ROOM AT THE WEAKLEY 
COUNTY COURTHOUSE IN DRESDEN, TENNESSEE.

    KIM HUGHEY
    WEAKLEY COUNTY CLERK
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